
Dear Committee Members,

I am writing in opposition to HB 2555.  My family and I have been boaters for over 30 years and now am resident on the upper 
Willamette River in Wilsonville.
These bills would take away many opportunities for families like mine to safely and respectfully boat and water sports.  We should 
enforce and educate the public on the rules of the river.  

Safe boating/recreation with water sports has been one of the few areas of enjoyment during covid restrictions and really feel that 
this would be the wrong decision. 

Thank you.

Christina Guerins


